
Hillside Pre-School and Early Learning Group 
Policies and Procedures

Curriculum Policy
 
All children in our group will follow the guidance and framework of the new Statutory
Framework for the Early Years Foundation Stage (2017) 

Children with special needs will still work within this framework.
 
This framework is available to parents on request. 

Parents will be informed at regular intervals of their child’s progression.
 
Children will be observed through play activities and observations recorded.
 
Parents will be encouraged to contribute from their own skills, knowledge and interests,
and be involved in sharing details of their child’s attainments.
 

Links to The Early Years Foundation Stage 
Positive Relationships 2.2 Parents as Partners 
Enabling Environments 3.1 Observation, Assessment and Planning 
3.3 The Learning Environment 
Learning and Development 4.1 - 4.4 Play and Exploration, Active Learning ,Creativity
and Critical thinking, Areas of Learning and Development
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The childcare provision, where appropriate, applies to Hillside Pre-School, After School Club and 
Breakfast Club

A copy of the latest policies and procedures is displayed in the Pre-School and are available for 
staff and visitors


